Edward Kisiel

To: Mark Hunter
Subject: RE: Tremont City Lighting

From: Ferguson, James [mailto:jferguson@CPP.ORG]
Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2011 1:41 PM

To: mhunter@eec-eng.com

Cc: CDevery@HNTB.com

Subject: Re: Tremont City Lighting

Yes to all and sorry for the confusion!
Thanks

From: Mark Hunter [mailto:mhunter@eec-eng.com]
Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2011 01:38 PM

To: Ferguson, James

Cc: 'Christopher Devery' <CDevery@HNTB.com>
Subject: RE: Tremont City Lighting

Thanks Jim!
ODOT has asked for a quick clarification.

Please confirm:
e Use an acorn style top for Tremont acorn fixtures;
e Use a Cleveland style fitter for Gateway Lantern (octagonal) fixtures;
e CPP wants MH to be used instead of High Pressure sodium for light poles and underpass lights in the vicinity of
LED lighting fixtures.

Type yes, and we are off and running.

Thanks Jim!

From: Ferguson, James [mailto:jferguson@CPP.ORG]
Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2011 11:59 AM

To: Mark Hunter

Cc: Horodyski, Gregory; Christopher Devery; Blank, Douglas
Subject: RE: Tremont City Lighting

Mark,

| have reviewed and approve the Tremont lighting plan and the use of the Acorn style post top luminaire with the
Cleveland style fitter.

Thanks



James A. Ferguson

Chief, Bureau of Street Lighting
Department of Public Utilities
Cleveland Public Power

1300 Lakeside Ave

Cleveland, OH 44114

Phone: (216)420-7704 ext 183
fax: (216) 664-2777

jiferquson@cpp.org

From: Mark Hunter [mailto:mhunter@eec-eng.com]

Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2011 6:00 PM

To: Ferguson, James

Cc: Horodyski, Gregory; 'Christopher Devery'; 'Blank, Douglas'
Subject: RE: Tremont City Lighting

HiJim,
| spoke with Mike Gallagher of RL Lang, our project vendor for the light fixtures and poles. He said he normally supplies:
e Acorn tops (not Victorian) for the Acorn (Tremont) Fixtures and
e C(Cleveland fitters for the Octagonal (Gateway) fixtures (Cleveland is a special fitter style, not found in the
catalog.).
Please confirm this is acceptable, and we will specify it this way in the plans.

Thanks,

Mark



